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** ** ** REM IN DER*** * ** 

The annual vet clinic is February 17th from 10:00 a.m. to Noon. Please bring copies of your proof of 

rabies vaccination for the city to keep and correct change of $3.00 per animal. Dr. Van Meter will need a 

separate check for his services. 

Please remember to leave a tiny stream on a faucet running to try and keep pipes from freezing. Leaving 

cabinets under the sinks open can also help. There have been several residents who have had pipes burst 

with all this cold weather. Doing these things could save you expensive repairs later. 

Please remember to turn in your lead and copper survey that we sent out in utility bills. There is also a 

place on the city website www.cityofbennington.com that you can go fill it out and it will come directly 

to my email. We appreciate you taking the time to complete it! 

******FOR YOUR INFORMATION****** 

The city had to estimate water meters for this current bill. The reason for estimating is most the meters 

were covered with snow and ice or frozen to the ground . Next month, hopefully this will not be an issue 

and the bills will equal back out eventually. Sorry for any inconvenience. 


